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Would you like to have a say about the services provided at Peel Group Practice?

The Patient Participation Group would like to hear your views.

By leaving your email details we can contact you every now and again to ask you a question or two. Or if you would like to be more involved we will be holding quarterly meetings, usually at 12.00pm here at the surgery for no longer than 1 hour.  
Contact forms to register are available from reception.
Patient Participation Group


Volunteers Required








